
 
Dear Editor, 
 
World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology 
 
RE: Statement of English correction 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please accept this letter as proof of English correction in the manuscript entitled “Gender 
differences in the relationship between alcohol consumption and gastric cancer risk is 
uncertain and not well-delineated” submitted by Verma et al 2021 in World Journal of 
Gastrointestinal Oncology. 
 
Herewith I am confirming that manuscript has not required any further correction. 
 

 

  

 


